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CHA’s Board Approves Or Extends 173 Project Based Vouchers
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At the March 2024 Board Meeting, CHA Commissioners approved and extended a total of 173 Project
Based Vouchers across six buildings. From Uptown to Ashburn, Edgewater to Englewood, CHA is
supporting affordable housing opportunities that contribute to a thriving Chicago.


